Giving to the Church – Free envelopes

The Parish can provide free envelopes to help with your giving.  You simply put your offering in its envelope, and return it to the Church at your convenience.

There is no commitment to give any particular amount or to give every week.

You do not have to Gift Aid, to use envelopes.

There are envelopes with each Sunday’s date, Christmas and Easter offerings, Maintenance and all planned Second Collections.

You can have a full box or, if you prefer, just the “Extras” – Maintenance, Christmas, Easter and second collections.

If you give to the Church by Standing Order, you might like a set of envelopes for the “Extras” – Maintenance, Christmas, Easter and second collections.

If you had planned giving envelopes for 2020-21 and you want them again, you need not do anything unless your details have changed.

If envelopes were prepared for you for the current financial year 2020-21, a set of the same kind (full set or extras only) will be prepared for you for the 2021-22 financial year.  A numbered set (with your name on the box) will be available to collect (with Covid precautions) from the Church from the weekend of 13th-14th March. Envelopes not collected by 21st March will be posted if we have your address.

If you are not able to collect your envelopes, they can be sent to you if we have your address.  

Please let us know, in writing, as soon as you can:
If you would like to start using envelopes  
If you would like to stop using envelopes
If you would like to update your contact details

*Contact Parish Bookkeeping on: financecolwynbay@rcdwxm.org.uk
Or drop a note to the Presbytery, marked FAO Parish Bookkeeping

Do you pay UK Income Tax?  If you complete a Gift Aid form and give by envelopes, Standing Order or donations, the Church can get 25% extra from the Government on your recorded donations (including Maintenance and some Second Collections). Gift Aid and Standing Order forms are available on the Parish Website under Offertory, or on request from Parish Bookkeeping (as *above).

Gift Aid donors get an annual letter confirming the amount of recorded donations. If you didn’t get your letter last year, we do not have your correct address: please update your details (see * above).

							







